
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health and Safety charter IADC 

IADC is aware of the risk of the activities in the dredging industry and 
recognises the will of its members to safeguard their employees and involved 
parties. 

IADC therefore has established a safety committee that enables sharing of 
best practices amongst its members and active communication thereof. 

By maintaining a high level of health and safety IADC’ members  commit 
themselves to: 

• Create a safe and healthy working environment for their employees; 
• Comply with all applicable safety and occupational health laws, 

regulation standards, codes of practice in all countries in which they 
operate; 

• Keep risks to personnel, equipment and the environment at a level as 
low as reasonably practicable; and 

• Stimulate a culture of safety awareness and continuous improvement. 
 
The above mentioned commitments aim to reduce the number of accidents 
and incidents to zero. 

On behalf of all IADC members, 
The Hague, 21 August 2024. 

 

Mr. F. Verhoeven, 
President of the Board of IADC 

 


